
 

 

 

 

 
 
 

17 June, 2021 

CIRCULAR 24 of 2021 
 
TO: ALL CLUBS 
 

RE: Competition Review Survey 
 
Bowls ACT will be undertaking a review of the Competitions it offers to members and clubs. In 
undertaking this review Bowls Act is looking to gain a further understanding of the interactions 
members currently have with the various competitions and how the competitions can be improved 
to increase interaction and provide a pathway for new bowlers to enjoy the sport.  
 
The survey takes roughly 10 minutes to complete and will give Bowls ACT vital information to inform 
the decision making process surrounding the building of the 2022 calendar and competitions. 
Information collected in the survey will only be used for the purposes of the Competition Review 
and individual data will not be shared outside of Bowls ACT.  
 
Respondents who record their email address at the end of the survey will be entered into a draw to 
receive free entry into Bowls ACT Championships for 2022 (Bowls ACT Championships only, does not 
include Club Championships). One email address will be selected at random at the closure of the 
survey to receive the prize before the email addresses are then removed from the data collected.  
 
To complete the survey, please follow the link below. Please share this across the Bowls community 
as the more responses we can gather the more informed the decision making processes can be.  
 
Competition Review Survey Link 
 
If you or a member of your club has further questions please feel free to get in touch with us 
through exec@bowlsact.org.au  
 
Ciaran O’Rourke 
 
Executive Officer 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSex-aLhZYDxzsK1oiBqQfTmKM_-dU00U6nMtO2Kqzm0yzN-dQ/viewform?usp=sf_link
mailto:exec@bowlsact.org.au

